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F. No. 11-01/2018-EEIC

Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Dcvclopment
Department of School Education & Literacy

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated. 25" September. 2018

To,
Secretary, (Basic Education)
Government of Uttar Pradesh,
Basic Education Department, Room No.-232,
Bapu Bhavan, Civil Secretariat,
Lucknow — 226001
Uttar Pradesh.
Subject: Regarding — Returning the original documents and refunding the admission
fees.
Sir,

I am directed to forward herewith a copy of letter No. nil dated 11.09.2018 along
with its enclosures received from Ms Virni Bhati, Ghajiyabad on the above mertioned

subject for consideration and necessary action.

Yours faithfully,

Encl: - As above.
Ao _—
(Rc:&tas Ebankﬁar)
Under Secretary to the-Govt. of India
Tel. N0.23381662

Copy for information to :-

Ms. Vinni Bhati,

" D/o Shri R.S.Bhati,
House No. 784/8, 80 foot road,
Shalimar Garden Ex.-1,
Sahibabad, Ghajiyabad,
Uttar Pradesh — 201005.
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